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Other
Fundraisers

From the committee

Upcoming
Events:

Quiz Night
Disco

Doughies Pizza
Easter Egg

Hunt

Christmas
Events
Thank you so much to everyone that came and supported our
Christmas event this year. The  Film Night was a great success.
89 children from Key Stage One enjoyed watching 'Robin Robin'
followed by  'Olaf's Frozen Adventure'  and 112 children in Key
Stage Two enjoyed watching 'The Grinch'. Lots of popcorn and
sweets were enjoyed and everyone had a great time.
Thank you so much to our volunteers, we couldn't have done it
without you and thank you to everyone who bought a ticket, it
raised a fantastic £901!

Father Christmas is very busy at the moment preparing all the
Christmas letters with the help of the Friends! Thank you to
everyone who bought a letter, we have raised £236!

As well as letter writing, Father Christmas is also busy preparing
some gifts and a video message for each class. We asked the
teachers what their class would like and spent £25 on each class
buying things like books and wet play games. The money to do
this came from the fundraisers this year so thank you for all your
support we couldn't do it without you!

We just thought we would take a moment to introduce ourselves as this is our
first newsletter as a new committee!
This year we have two Co-Chairs, Lindsay and Tree. Lindsay has children Year
5 and in Year 2,  and Tree has a child in Reception.
Co-Treasurers, Jo and Kim. Jo has children in Year 5 and Year 3 and Kim has a
child in Reception. 
Secretary, Becca who has children in Year 2 and in Year 1,

We would like to thank everyone so far for all their support with making the
events possible. We really couldn’t have done it without volunteers who
make the events run smoothly and help behind the scenes!
If you are interested in volunteering, please speak to one of us or email  
friendsoflangshott@gmail.com

We hope you all have a lovely break and wish you all a Merry Christmas and
Happy New Year!
From Lindsay, Tree, Jo, Kim and Becca (The Friends of Langshott  Trustees).

(Dates to be confirmed)

We have had some other
fantastic fundraisers this term.

Halloween bake sale - £294
Halloween mufti - £351

Uniform sales - £399

TThe uniform shop is not online
at the moment while we do a

stock take after the sale. We are
still taking orders though so if
you would like any preloved

uniform, please email 
f﻿riendsoflangshottuniform@gmail.com


